
Pr. Chaplain 3 

Princeton Nile Club 3 

Membership 6 

EducaƟon Corner 7 

Shriners Hospitals for  

Children® is one of the  

largest pediatric sub‐

specialty health care  

systems in the world, 

with locaƟons in the 

U.S., Canada and

Mexico. The staff at

the 22 locaƟons is

dedicated to improving

the lives of children by

providing pediatric

specialty care,

conducƟng innovaƟve

research, and offering

outstanding teaching

programs for medical

professionals.

Thanks go out to the Patrol, EgypƟan Band, 

and Dancers and Pageantry for their  

performances. They did a great job, and 

everyone enjoyed them. I heard several 

guests talking about how good they all 

were. You all made me proud. Also,  

thanks to Nancy, Sylvia, and Millie for the 

recepƟon. Guests were talking about how 

delicious the food was. You three always do 

such a great job. 

Our first Stated Session of the Nile year was 

held April 1 at Hadi Temple, where the unit 

officers were installed. On April 9, I will be 

traveling to Princeton Nile Club for their 

installaƟon of officers. If you would like to 

aƩend, contact Pr. Royal about carpooling. 

Our SQ visitaƟon is early this year. It is  

Monday, July 8, at 7 pm at Hadi Temple. 

The banquet will be at 5:30 pm in the  

Red Fez. I hope you will plan on being there 

if at all possible. To the officers, let’s try to 

memorize our parts. That goes for me too.  

ConƟnued on next page 

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, 

Well, another year has begun. I cannot  

believe I’m Queen already! It’s very nerve‐

wracking, but I’m sure I’ll survive…everyone 

else has. (LOL) First, I want to thank all my 

officers for being at InstallaƟon. It was a 

beauƟful ceremony, and everyone was  

gorgeous. 

The InstallaƟon ceremony 

was held March 23, 2019,  

at Hadi Temple. It is a day  

I will never forget. My 

daughter came in from  

Colorado to surprise me, 

and boy, did she ever!  

Second, I would like to 

thank my Installing Officers. 

They did such a great job.  

I especially want to thank 

PSQ Sue for invesƟng me 

with the crown. She will 

never know how very much 

that meant to me.  

Isis Temple No. 41, Daughters of the Nile  
Evansville, Indiana 
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Cheryl Stader, Queen 
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My theme for this year: Good listeners, like precious gems, 

are to be treasured. —Walter Anderson 

My moƩo: Lord, make me an instrument of your peace. 

Where there is hatred, let me sow love; where there is 

doubt, faith; where there is despair, hope. —Prayer of  

St. Francis of Assisi  

My scripture: Proverbs 16:9 “In their hearts humans plan 

their course, but the Lord establishes their steps.” 

My officers for this year are as follows: 

Jr. Past Queen  Robbi Strawbridge 

Princess Royal  Casey Wonders 

Princes Tirzah  Karla Goff, PQ 

Princess Badoura Kathy Stewart 

Princess Recorder Joyce GioliƩo 

Princess Banker  Kathy Widick, PQ 

Princess Marshal Sandy Goodman 

Princess Chaplain Lori BarneƩ 

Lady of the Keys Gloria Fark 

Lady of the Gates Denise Brenner 

Princess Nydia  Cindy Zeller 

Princess Zulieka  Kara May 

Princess Zenobia Theresa Cravener 

Princess Zora  Kelley Kincade‐League 

Princess Zuliema Judy Schultz 

Princess Musician Kelli Lewis 

AƩendant  Terri Cheesman 

AƩendant  Debbie Russell 

Slave Girl  Sylvia Pharris 

Slave Girl   Millie Rumble 

 

Nile Love,  

Cheryl Stader, Queen  

812‐424‐4611 

jbtav@aƩ.net  

Princess Royal Casey Wonders 

Ladies of the Household, 

First, I want to thank you for 

puƫng your faith in me and 

leƫng me conƟnue this  

wonderful journey. The  

installaƟon on March 23rd for 

Queen Cheryl was a great 

event! Thank you to all who 

took Ɵme to aƩend and celebrate our new Queen with 

us. Also, thank you for all the donaƟons over the last 

year. We were able to send more than 2,100 items to 

the Shriners Hospitals for Children in the 2018‐2019 

year. Keep the donaƟons coming this year, ladies!  

If you would like to become more involved, please look 

into joining one of our units! Enjoy the lovely Spring 

weather, ladies! 

Nile Smiles and Love,  

Casey Wonders, Pr. Royal  

812‐454‐4676 

cjwonders85@gmail.com 

Princess Tirzah Karla Goff 

GreeƟngs, Ladies of the  

Household! 

Another year came and went; 

they go by so fast anymore.  

I would like to say thank you very 

much for the Stepping Stones and 

items in our officer bags at the 

InstallaƟon ceremony. It was great to see so many 

aƩendees and so much support from the Hadi Divan. 

As Princess Tirzah, I would like to assemble makeup bags 

and toiletry bags for the teenage paƟents, along with the 

other donaƟons. Remember your can tabs and Box Tops 

for EducaƟon! 

Nile love, 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Princess Badoura 

812‐205‐8552 

ksgoff@wowway.com 

Connect with us online!  

www.isis41don.com 

facebook.com/no.41isistemple 

mailto:jbtav@att.net
mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
mailto:ksgoff@wowwway.com
www.isis41don.com
www.facebook.com/no.41isistemple
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Princess Badoura Kathy Stewart 

Ladies of the Household, 

CongratulaƟons to Queen Cheryl 

and all the 2019 officers. Thank 

you to the Ceremonial Assistants 

and Installing Officers for your 

dedicaƟon and hard work to  

ensure a beauƟful installaƟon  

ceremony, one enjoyed by many 

guests and Hadi nobility. 

It is a great honor and pleasure to serve as Princess  

Badoura. I look forward to represenƟng the office in  

our local temple and at the Supreme Session. While  

preparing for the duƟes, I’ve learned that in ancient 

Ɵmes, Princess Badoura, married to Prince Cau Moral 

Zoman, was known for her gracious hospitality, as well 

as the entertainment that took place in her palace. In 

Daughters of the Nile, Princess Badoura is the one who 

greets new candidates and brings them into the house‐

hold.  

As you know, the ritualisƟc work of our organizaƟon and 

the officers portrayed in our ritual have an enriched  

history and significant meaning. As your Ɵme permits, 

please consider aƩending Stated Session to parƟcipate 

in the ritualisƟc work that makes Daughters of the Nile 

a beauƟful order. The lessons taught by the Ladies in 

WaiƟng teach us so much that we can apply in our daily 

lives. I also want to encourage you to get involved in 

the fundraising acƟviƟes to benefit the Daughters of 

the Nile and the Shriners Hospitals for Children.  

Nile love and hugs, 

Kathy Stewart, Pr. Badoura 

812‐457‐5593 

klkstew15@gmail.com 

A Note from Princess Chaplain Lori BarneƩ 

GreeƟngs, Ladies of the Household, 

What a beauƟful InstallaƟon we had. CongratulaƟons to Her Majesty Queen Cheryl and all  

of her officers. I am honored to have been appointed as Princess Chaplain. I am looking  

forward to serving with all of you. To report any Sickness or Distress you can contact me 

by phone, text message, or email. My cell phone number is 812‐499‐2312. My email  

address is lori.larue.ll@gmail.com.  

Lori BarneƩ, Princess Chaplain  

Princeton Nile Club 

Princeton Nile Club met December 

11, 2018, at R’z in Fort Branch with 

13 members and guests in aƩend‐

ance. ElecƟon of officers was held. 

Cards were sent to Elinor Falls at 

North River Health Campus and 

Ruth Dunning at home. Delicious 

cookies and candies were  

exchanged.  

The next meeƟng will be at R’z on April 9, 2019. Officers  

to be installed are: President Nancy Clem, Vice President  

Nora Miller, and Secretary/Treasurer Terri Cheesman.  

The remainder of the year’s meeƟng dates are:  

June 18 ‐ Annual White Elephant AucƟon 

September 10 ‐ Business MeeƟng 

December 10 ‐ Annual Cookie  

            Exchange  

Nancy Clem, President 

812‐385‐4282 

LeŌ to right: Pr. Badoura Kathy Stewart, Pr. Royal Casey Wonders, 

Queen Cheryl Stader, Pr. Tirzah Karla Goff 

mailto:klkstew15@gmail.com
mailto:lori.larue.ll@gmail.com
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2019 InstallaƟon of Officers 

Isis Temple Past Queens and Queen Cheryl Stader 

Installing Officers Having Fun! 

Captain of Hadi Hospital Staff Brings Greetings 

Jr. Past Queen Robbi Strawbridge Signs the Bible 

2019‐2020 Isis Temple Officers 
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Sickness & Distress 

Lori BarneƩ (CH) 

Jean Rickard, PQ (CH) 

Della Kokomoor 

Terri Cheesman 

Debbie Russell 

 

Membership 

Nancy Markham, PQ (CH) 

Shirley Sheets, PQ (CH) 

Casey Wonders 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Kathy Stewart 

Joyce GioliƩo 

Millie Rumble 

Sylvia Pharris 

Nancy Clem 

Meredith Thompson 

 

Supreme Queen Visit 

Tina Dobbs, PQ (CH) 

Casey Wonders 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Kathy Stewart 

Margaret Coomer, PQ 

Linda Trible, PQ 

 

Candidate HosƟng 

Jennifer Emsweller, PQ 

Margaret Coomer, PQ 

 

 

 

Budget & Finance 

Sharon Norvell, PQ (CH) 

Jan Akers‐Du Bois, PQ 

Robbi Strawbridge, JPQ 

Kelli Lewis 

 

AudiƟng 

Linda Trible, PQ (CH) 

Sue Layman, PSQ 

Jennifer Emsweller, PQ 

Penny McDonald, PQ 

 

Ways & Means 

Wendy Morris (CH) 

Casey Wonders 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Kathy Stewart 

Robbi Strawbridge, JPQ 

Tina Dobbs, PQ 

Sharon Norvell, PQ 

Brandi Staples 

Krista Williams, PQ 

Meredith Thompson 

Jennifer Nance, PQ 

 

By‐Laws 

Sue Layman, PSQ 

Linda Trible, PQ 

Krista Williams, PQ 

 

 

Hospital Requests 

Karla Goff, PQ 

 

QuilƟng 

Donna Duncan 

Judy Peak, PQ 

 

Historian & Photography 

Kathy McKinney (Photo) 

Meredith Thompson (Photo) 

Nancy Markham, PQ (Historian) 

 

Charitable Giving 

Marian Trapp, PQ 

 

DecoraƟng & RecepƟons 

Nancy Clem 

Sylvia Pharris 

Millie Rumble 

 

CommunicaƟons 

Krista Williams, JPQ 

Rachel Gollaher 

2019‐2020 Isis Temple CommiƩees 

ROSTER UPDATES 

With our large membership, addresses, phone numbers, and email addresses are constantly  

changing. Please watch this newsleƩer for updates to our members’ contact informaƟon.  

If you have updates to report, please contact Pr. Recorder Joyce GioliƩo. She can be reached  

at 812‐867‐7644 (home), 812‐459‐5246 (mobile), or isisno41recorder@gmail.com.  
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Marjory Bogan 

Connie Mason, PQ 

Angela Merrick 

 

 

One of the main ingredients in a successful Temple is  

MENTORING. With mentoring, you increase your knowledge 

and enthusiasm for wanƟng to get involved in the different 

aspects of the organizaƟon, and you want the world to know 

just how great the Daughters of the Nile are. 

Enthusiasm Breeds Recruitment 

When you increase the enthusiasm of a new member or member of years, you  

increase your membership, for that lady brings in the proposals for your Temple. 

Mentoring Makes Friends 

Geƫng to know your new members increases your social network. Maybe even  

being introduced to new hobbies or interests. Mentoring works both ways. It’s a 

learning experience for both parƟes. 

Mentoring Increases RetenƟon 

It only makes sense that the more you get involved, the more you want to be there. 

The units are a great place to keep the interest going. They are the FUN part of 

Daughters of the Nile, which keeps us young at heart. 

Mentoring Helps Reinstatement 

Being a mentor or friend can help bring back members who have lost interest or are 

in need of maybe a ride to and from the Stated Sessions or other events held by the 

Temple or units. 

Mentors have stated that being a mentor enabled them to reflect on their own  

behaviors and make beƩer decisions. As a result, the mentors believed it had  

inspired greater moƟvaƟon for achievement and caused them to re‐evaluate  

their own goals. 

Mentoring Is a Win‐Win SituaƟon! 

 Shirley Sheets, PQ  Nancy Markham, PQ 

 gaumers541@aol.com  n.markham1@live.com 

 812‐867‐7964   812‐909‐2090 

I would like to remind everyone that 2019 dues were due April 1, 2019. Your 2018 dues  

cards have expired. If you have quesƟons about dues, contact me at 812‐867‐7644 or 

isisno41recorder@gmail.com. Also, let me know if you have any changes to name,  

address, phone, or email. Everyone enjoy the spring weather!  

Nile love, 

Joyce GioliƩo, Pr. Recorder 

mailto:gaumers541@aol.com
n.markham1@live.com
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February 2019 Ceremonial 
CongratulaƟons to our newest Princesses: Deborah Font, Meredith Buchanan, Angie Merrick,  

Darnise Kasper, Melody Schurz, Andrea Peters, Jenny Ellis, Debbie Bryant, and Carolyn Pigman.  
Please say hello when you see one of these wonderful ladies and make them feel welcome! 

EducaƟon Corner 
 Did you know that all members of Daughters of the Nile are able to purchase a Ritual and the Supreme 

Temple Bylaws, Protocol, and Manual of Procedures? If you would like to be able to read our beauƟful 

ritual in full or learn more about the business of our organizaƟon, contact Pr. Recorder Joyce GioliƩo for 

costs and to place an order. Reading these books can answer some of those quesƟons you may have 

about why we do things the way we do! 

 The 103rd Supreme Session is coming up in June in Reno, Nevada, and many of our members are  

aƩending. If you’ve never been before, there is an arƟcle on the Supreme Temple website to help you 

navigate your first Supreme adventure! Visit: hƩps://www.daughtersoŌhenile.com/i‐am‐aƩending‐my‐

first‐supreme‐session‐what‐can‐i‐expect/  

 The Supreme Queen will be coming to visit us in July! She will visit all 133 Subordinate Temples and 

more than 20 Shriners Hospitals for Children® during her travels...all in just 8 months. WOW! We hope 

many of you will plan to aƩend the banquet in her honor preceding our ceremonial on the evening of 

Monday, July 8. Nobles and guests are also welcome to aƩend the banquet.  

 We have so many new Princesses who have joined Isis Temple No. 41 over the last couple of years, and 

we love seeing your faces at our Stated Sessions and social events. To our newest members...and to 

those who’ve not been acƟve in a while...if you’re looking for a great way to get more involved and make 

more Nile friends, consider visiƟng our units or Princeton Nile Club at their meeƟngs to find out if there 

is one you’d like to join! You are permiƩed to aƩend 2 unit meeƟngs before making a decision to join, 

and you may visit Princeton Nile Club as oŌen as you like. Check out page 10 of this newsleƩer for unit 

meeƟng dates and Ɵmes and page 3 for more informaƟon about Princeton Nile Club’s meeƟngs.  

https://www.daughtersofthenile.com/i-am-attending-my-first-supreme-session-what-can-i-expect/
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Trivia Night, January 2019 

Trivia Night was back this winter with record aƩendance, a yummy taco bar, great prizes, and intense compeƟƟon.  

A good Ɵme was had by all! 

AƩenƟon Online Shoppers! 
There is a simple way you can make a big impact for the paƟents of Shriners Hospitals for Children®. Always use  

smile.amazon.com to shop Amazon. AmazonSmile lets you automaƟcally support the Daughters of the Nile  

FoundaƟon every Ɵme you shop, at no cost to you. It’s simple!  

The first Ɵme you visit AmazonSmile, you will need to select our 

organizaƟon to receive donaƟons from your eligible purchases  

before you begin shopping. AmazonSmile will remember your  

selecƟon the next Ɵme you visit.  

As of February 2019, the Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon has 

received $4,293.95 just from our members shopping online!  

Start using AmazonSmile today and watch your own impact grow; 

under Your Account, just select Your AmazonSmile to see how  

much your shopping has generated for our foundaƟon. 

http://smile.amazon.com
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Many thanks to our wonderful volunteers, donors, 
and guests! Casino Night 2019 was a resounding 

success, and plans for Casino Night 2020 are  
already in the works! 



 10 

The Nile Golf Raffle is back again this year  
with not one but TWO prize packages!  

4 rounds of 18 holes with golf cart at either 
Rolling Hills Golf Course or  

Cambridge Golf Course 

Tickets are 1 for $10 or 3 for $20. Drawing  
will be held at The Red Fez on May 29 at 6 pm. 

You do not need to be present to win.  
Contact Pr. Royal Casey Wonders for Ɵckets 

and full details! 

Our ladies work diligently every Monday, sewing and quilƟng 

for the Shriners Hospitals for Children®. We can always use 

your help. Please contact me at any Ɵme if you would like to 

join us, or just stop by and have lunch with us; we would love 

to see your smiling face. 

Pr. Donna Duncan  812‐477‐1777 

GreeƟngs from the EgypƟan Band  
CongratulaƟons to our new unit officers for 2019: 

President: PQ Tina Dobbs 
Vice President: Judy Schultz 
Secretary: JPQ Robbi Redman 
Treasurer: PQ Linda Trible 

Please contact us if you have an interest in joining the 
Band. We meet the 4th Monday of each month at 7 pm, 
except June, July, and August. 

PQ Tina Dobbs, President  812‐985‐5046 

PQ Jennifer Emsweller, Director  812‐598‐3907 

 

Dancers & Pageantry Notes 

CongratulaƟons to our new unit officers for 2019: 

President: Shelba Bauermeister 

Vice President: Gloria Fark 

Secretary: Sandy Mock 

Treasurer: Jinny Parsons 

Please contact us if you have an interest in joining our 
unit. We meet the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 6 pm, 
except June, July, and August. 

Shelba Bauermeister, President  812‐305‐3931 

Jinny Parsons, Director   812‐457‐7457 

News from the Isis Temple Patrol 
CongratulaƟons to Queen Cheryl Stader and all the 2019 
Officers. The installaƟon ceremony on March 23 was  
beauƟful. We will miss Her Majesty as an acƟve member 
of the Patrol. PQ Karla Goff serves as our Captain. New 
officers for the Patrol unit are:  

President: Terri Cheesman  

Vice President: Cindy Zeller 

Secretary: PSQ Sue Layman  

Treasurer: PQ Sharon Norvell 

The Patrol is preparing for Supreme Session in Reno,  
Nevada, and we look forward to performing, serving as 
honor guard and escorts, and spending Ɵme with friends 
and fellow Nile members.  

The Patrol meets the 2nd Monday of each month at  
7 pm, except June, July, and August. If anyone is  
interested in joining the Patrol, please contact a Patrol 
officer or any member of the unit.  

Pr. Terri Cheesman, President  812‐483‐6722 

PQ Karla Goff, Captain   812‐205‐8552    
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Name Name Change Address Change Phone Number 
Change 

Email Change 

Jerry Brenner  8101 Sail Dr.     Evansville, IN 47715   

Debra Bryant 
*new member* 

 406 W. Third St.      
Patoka, IN 47666 

812‐664‐0024 dlbrant1983@gmail.com 

Meredith Buchanan 
*new member* 

 10833 Sunset Dr.      
Evansville, IN 47712 

812‐575‐7353  

KaƟe BuƩrum  1236 Lincoln Ave. #118   Evansville, IN 47714   

Alice Campbell  11400 Blue Grass Rd.     Evansville, IN 47725   

Linda Campbell‐Bullock  13132 Balboa Dr.      
Evansville, IN 47725 

812‐483‐9697 licbull@gmail.com 

Marilyn Cooper  691 Marigold Ct.     Evansville, IN 47712   

Leigh Ann Duncan  PO Box 653     Dale, IN 47523‐0653   

Jennifer Ellis 
*new member* 

 10866 Millersburg Rd.     
Chandler, IN 47610 

812‐746‐2167 joejenny1992@hotmail.com 

Deborah Font 
*new member* 

 4781 Overland Dr.      
Newburgh, IN 47630 

812‐449‐4573 fiƩzie23@gmail.com 

Christy Foster, PQ   812‐483‐3397  

Heather Johnson  512 S. Green River Rd.     Evansville, IN 47715   

Darnise Kasper 
*new member* 

 1417 N. Red Bank Rd.      
Evansville, IN 47720 

812‐589‐3887 delise43@gmail.com 

Sandra Miller  165 Heather Dr.    Harlington, TX 78552‐6258   

Andrea Peters 
*new member* 

 802 S. 5th St.      
Holland, IN 47541 

812‐536‐2329 aapeters104@gmail.com 

Carolyn Pigman 
*new member* 

 1425 Lilac Ln.      
Evansville, IN 47714 

812‐445‐1936  

Donna Redden  1533 Fannin Rd.     Melissa, TX 75454‐2195   

Sue Reynolds Sue Reynolds‐Shoaff 3622 Ibis Ln.     Evansville, IN 47715   

Jo Ann Roessler  9303 E. County Rd. 1500 N   
Santa Claus, IN 47579  

 

Sherri Schnakenburg    sherrischnakenburg@gmail.com 

Melody Schurz 
*new member* 

 6550 S. 825 W     
HunƟngburg, IN 47541 

812‐536‐2060 melody.schurz@davita.com 

Rebecca Shelton  4519 MysƟc Creek Dr.     Evansville, IN 47715   

Deah Short  5244 Spring Valley Rd.     Evansville, IN 47715   

Amy Whitehead  200 E. Iowa St.     Evansville, IN 47711   

Alyson Wright Alyson Barton 855 Lost Trail Ln.     Boonville, IN 47601   

Ashlee Young Ashlee Williamson  2921 Graham     Evansville, IN 47714  

mailto:dlbrant1983@gmail.com
mailto:licbull@gmail.com
mailto:fittzie23@gmail.com
mailto:delise43@gmail.com
mailto:aapeters104@gmail.com
mailto:sherrischnakenburg@gmail.com
mailto:melody.schurz@davita.com
mailto:joejenny1992@hotmail.com
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2019-2020 Calendar 

Isis Temple No. 41,  

Daughters of the Nile 

6919 Pinehurst 

Evansville, IN 47711 

1st Monday of Every Month (except June, July,  

August) ‐ Stated Session, 7 p.m., Hadi Shrine 2nd Floor 

May 24—6:30 p.m.—Social Event at  

Hacienda East (RSVP to Queen Cheryl) 

 

June 7‐14—103rd Supreme Session,  

Reno, NV 

June 18—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile  

Club White Elephant AucƟon,  

R’Z Restaurant, Ft. Branch  

(contact Queen Cheryl to carpool) 

June 26—6 p.m.—Officers PracƟce for  

SQOV & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor)  

 

July 5—5:30 p.m.—Units PracƟce for 

SQOV & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

July 5—6:30 p.m.—Officer PracƟce for 

SQOV & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 

 

July 8—7 p.m.—Supreme Queen’s  

Official Visit & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor)  

(Banquet preceding at 5:30 p.m.—

reservaƟons required) 

July 13—6:30 p.m.—Dinner Honoring  

Supreme Appointees (Western Rib‐Eye) 

July 22‐27—4H Fair Concession Stand 

(VOLUNTEERS NEEDED) 

 

Aug. 10 (Ɵme TBA)—Nile Family Picnic 

(Queen Cheryl’s house) 

Aug. 30—Officer PracƟce 

 

Sept. 3—7 p.m.—Stated Session (moved 

to Tuesday due to Labor Day holiday) 

Sept. 10—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile 

Club, R’Z Restaurant, Ft. Branch  

(contact Queen Cheryl to carpool) 

Sept. 14—5:30 p.m.—Beer TasƟng at  

Carson’s Brewery 

 

Oct. 16—10 a.m.—Fall Card Party  

(Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 

Nov. 15—5:30 p.m.—Units PracƟce 

 6:30 p.m.—Officers PracƟce for 

 Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Nov. 18—7 p.m.—Ceremonial (Hadi) 

Nov. 22—Social Event (Western Rib‐Eye) 

 

Dec. 10—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile Club 

Cookie Exchange, R’Z, Ft. Branch (contact 

Queen Cheryl to carpool) 
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